
June 30, 2022 

Dear Roberts Annex Families, 

We trust that your first day of student summer vacation has been spent thinking about the exciting prospects 

for the summer ahead.   We hope that you can keep that feeling throughout the break until the crickets begin 

to chirp and the first leaves fall.  This will be the last letter to families for the 2021-22 school year.  Included 

here are a few notes and reminders for you to refer to if needed as the new school year approaches. 

2022-23 School Calendar  

Please take some time to add the list of important dates found on the 

Roberts Annex Calendar for 2022-23 found on our school website as 

Downloadable School Calendar to your home calendar for next year.  

**Please note, the first day of school for returning students will be 

Tuesday, September 6 from 9am-10am.  If your child will not be back 

from a trip you will need to submit a notice of late return to the office in 

order to hold their spot. 

Report Card Pick-up/School Office  

If your child was absent on the last day of school, their report card is 

available for pick-up at the office.  Pick-ups can occur July 5-8 by 

appointment (email ederban@vsb.bc.ca) or after August 31, 2022 (email 

ajmullin@vsb.bc.ca) .  The school office will be closed July 9-August 31. 

Library Update 

Huge gratitude for all the efforts that were made to get the library books back to school 

before the end of the school year.  Shelagh tells us that we are only missing 3 – that is 

amazing!  Library books are such a valuable part of our school and replacement is so costly – 

THANK YOU! 

Bottle Fundraiser 

A reminder that Roberts Annex has signed up with Encorp and Return-It 

Express to receive funds from donations of your empty bottles.  We are so 

excited to get those little emails telling us a deposit has been made – all 

the proceeds go to supporting school programs.  In case you have 

forgotten: 

1. Package your empty bottles/cans in a clear plastic bag  

2. Deliver them to the closest Return-it Express (e.g. 1387 Richards 

Street).  

3. Print an account label using the school phone number 604-713-5495  

4. Attach the label to the bag.  

5. Scan the label and leave the bag in the drop off area  

Finally, just a quick personal note of thanks for all the wonderful fun, support and excitement over the past 2 

½ years.  I will never forget my time here at Roberts Annex. 

Have a wonderful, safe summer and enjoy each other! 

Elyssa 

Important Dates 

First Day of School for Grades 1-3    September 6 (9-10am) 

First Full Day for Grades 1-3, First visits for K  September 7 

http://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/roberts-annex/About-Us/Publications/Documents/Roberts%20Annex%20Elementary%20Calendar%202022-23%2004%2029.pdf
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/roberts-annex/About-Us/Publications/Documents/2022%20Notice%20of%20Late%20Return%20Form%20-%20Elementary.pdf
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